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VIPD Seeking Community's Assistance to Locate
Runaway Minor

Community Center /  Published On October 03, 2022 08:59 AM /  

Staff Consortium October 03, 2022

Image not found or type unknown

Jahsiah Victor  By. THE VIRGIN ISLANDS POLICE DEPARTMENT 

ST. CROIX — The V.I. Police Department is seeking the community's assistance to locate a 15-
year-old minor who was last seen on Thursday, Sept. 29.

According to the V.I.P.D., the minor, identified as Jahsiah Victor, was reported missing on Oct. 1.
He stands 5 feet, 10 inches tall, has brown eyes and short, braided hair.

Jahsiah frequents Lorraine Village, however he was last seen on Thursday, Sept. 29 in the
afternoon in the Upper Love area, according to police.

https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-vipd-seeking-communitys-assistance-to-locate-runaway-minor


If you see Victor, or know of his whereabouts, contact the V.I.P.D.'s Juvenile Investigation
Bureau at 340-712-6029 or 911.
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